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Weekend Closures for ‘Rapid Bridge Relocation’ 

Between Friday June 14 and Monday June 17, 2019, Albion Road will be closed from Steinway 
Boulevard to Codlin Crescent. Additionally, Highway 407ETR eastbound and westbound access 
ramps to Highway 427 Southbound will be closed. For more information regarding traffic 
disruptions, please visit the project website at: http://427expansion.ca/traffic-disruptions/. 

These closures are necessary to lift and relocate the existing Highway 427 bridge over Albion Road 
5 metres to the west. LINK427 is excited to use this innovative ‘Rapid Bridge Relocation’ approach, 
as it benefits both drivers and the constructor. It is an opportunity to repurpose infrastructure and 
allows the bridge to be relocated as quickly as possible with minimal disruption to traffic. LINK427 
will document and share their experiences of this happening in future Bulletins and on the website.   

The maps below highlight the closure locations and where detour routes will be in place. 
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We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this period of construction. Motorists are 
advised to drive according to conditions, slow down, stay alert, and stay in control.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact LINK427 at ask@427expansion.ca or call 1-888-352-
8085.  Des renseignements sont disponibles en français en composant 1-888-595-3152. 
 
 
 
Additional Information: 
 
LINK427 is the consortium selected by the Ministry of Transportation (MTO) and Infrastructure 
Ontario (IO) to design, build, finance and maintain the Highway 427 Expansion project. 
 
The Highway 427 Expansion project will extend the highway 6.6 km, from Highway 7 to Major 
Mackenzie Drive and widen the existing highway to 8 lanes between Finch Avenue and Highway 7. 
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